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Glendale Police Need Community’s Help in Catching Robbery Suspect 

 
 

Glendale, Ariz. – Over the past 7 months, there have been four (4) Armed Robberies which have occurred 

in the City of Glendale involving Valero and 7-11 convenience stores.  Detectives believe that all four (4) 

robberies were committed by the same suspect.  The first robbery occurred at the end of March and the 

most recent on the 17
th

 of November.  The suspect is described as a W/M 5’9’’ – 6’0’’, thin build, with 

possible brown hair.  He always wears a bandana or cloth mask across his face, along with sunglasses and 

a hat or hooded sweatshirt.   In all occurrences, the suspect enters the business either late in the evening or 

in the very early morning hours.  He will approach the clerk, point a semi-auto handgun directly at them, 

demand the money in all of the cash drawers and then have the employee lie on the ground until after he 

leaves.   At this point there has been no vehicle seen, the suspect arrives and departs on foot.     

 

 The Glendale Police Department is asking for the community’s assistance in solving this robbery 

series.  If you have any information, please call Silent Witness at 480 WITNESS or call the Glendale 

Police Department at 623 930-3000.  Attached is the Robbery Bulletin which provides a few photos 

captured during this robbery series.  

     ###   

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  

is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 
Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000  


